
IMPORTANT UPDATE
In consideration of the rising COVID-19 cases in our communities, The Farmers
Bank will be operating by drive-thru service only at all of our locations effective
Wednesday, December 9, 2020 until further notice.

While most transactions can be handled at the drive-thru, we realize that we may not be
able to accommodate some of your needs such as loan closings, account opening, etc.
For these services, please contact your local branch to set up an appointment. A list of
locations and phone numbers can be found at www.thefarmersbank.net/locations. We
will also allow the following transactions to be accepted at the drive-thru: Money
Orders, Cashiers Checks, Cash Advances, and Commercial Deposits.

Here are some ways we can assist you:

Consumer Online Banking allows you to bank from home 24/7 at
www.thefarmersbank.net. It is safe, secure and there is no fee for this service. After
logging in to your account, you have the ability to confirm your account balances,
check transactions, view check images, transfer funds, pay your bills, and even chat
with one of our Electronic Banking Employees during business hours. If you currently
do not have access to your account information through Online Banking, we
encourage you to enroll today. 

Mobile Banking offers many of the same options as Online Banking but is performed
from your mobile device. You also have access with mobile banking to mobile deposit.
This service gives you the ability to deposit checks to your account simply by taking a
picture of the check from your smart phone. Download the mobile banking app to your
phone through the App Store or Google Play.

We are keeping a close watch on the situation and will provide you with updated
information as it becomes available. Should you have any banking questions or
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your local branch. We are here to help! 


